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To:   Subscribers: 
-NOAA Weather Wire Service
-Emergency Managers Weather Information Network
-NOAAPort
Other NWS Partners and Employees

From:   CAPT James Crocker, NOAA 
 Acting Director, Surface and Upper Air Division 
 Office of Observations 

Subject:  Datum Revised for Upper Air Release Point at Green Bay, 
 Wisconsin 

The NWS Weather Forecast Office (WFO) in Green Bay, WI, (KGRB) has 
completed the move of the Upper Air inflation shelter.  After four weeks, 
the Upper Air observations have resumed August 18, 2020, from the new 
release point. 

Please update your metadata files as soon as possible so your Upper Air 
derived products will not give erroneous information. 

Table 1.  New Coordinates of Green Bay (KGRB) Release Point 

LATITUDE LONGITUDE ELEVATION 
--------- ---------- ---------- 
44.498258 -88.110576 207.049 M 

NOTE: There is no change to the operational Upper Air system in this 
facility move at KGRB.  The World Meteorological Organization (WMO) Index 
Number will continue to be 72645.  All other Upper Air station data 
remains the same.  If the datum values are revised pending final 
analysis, then an update to this SCN will be issued. 

If you have any questions regarding the change, contact: 

Hiram Escabi, Jr., NCE, CET 
Upper Air Program Manager 
NWS Program Management Branch W/OBS31 
Silver Spring, MD
Phone: 301-427-9195 
Email: hiram.escabi@noaa.gov 

National Service Change Notices are online at: 

https://www.weather.gov/notifcation/ 
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